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Dear Father Joseph: We will be expecting you sometime around 
Sept. 23. 
Please advise us of the particulars of your journey. I have arranged 
with 
Fr. Tim McGee, the pastor of St. Bernard's Parish in Thief River Falls, 
MN, to have you live there with him until you receive a permanent 
assignment in the diocese. The Personnel Board meets on October 
8. We 
would like to interview you at that meeting in preparation for assigning 
you. The meeting will begin with lunch at noon at the Chancery and 
proceed to the business immediately after that. 

Fr. Dominic (Stephen Joseph) also lived at TRF before being 
assigned to 

the 
Cathedral. You may wish to be in touch with him. I will be away on 
vacation until October 5, so I am sorry that I will not be able to be here 
to greet you immediately, but I look forward to meeting you as soon 
as I 
get back, or at least on October 8. 

God bless you as you prepare to travel to the USA.! Msgr. 
Grundhaus 
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